
 

 
 
 
 
November 5, 2024 
 
 
Dear HSC community members, 
 
I write to you to announce that after five years, I will step down as president of Hanover Soccer Club, 
effective December 31, 2024.  It has been my honor to serve our great community during these years 
of transition and growth and am excited for our players and families as we move into the future and 
settle into our new home at Clarks fields. 
 
Please join me in welcoming our next president, Amber Wherley!  Many of you know Amber as an 
active member of the greater Hanover community serving in multiple capacities as a supporter of her 
kids’ activities and has served our soccer community as intramural registrar for the past 3 years.   
 
You may reach Amber at presidenthanoversoccerclub@gmail.com and as a reminder our board 
members and contact emails can be found on our website at www.hanoversoccerclub.net.  We have 
a fantastic group of folks working together to continue a fun soccer experience for our kids.  Indeed, 
the soccer club’s future is bright! 
 
As always, go Hanover! 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Amy Redding 
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